
No more 90-day licenses from
Carlson
In 2020 with the onset of COVID, Carlson Software began offering
the option of 90-Day licenses to accommodate users working at
home.  Just  this  weekend,  we  were  notified  that  the  90-day
licenses are no longer being offered as an option.

If you are currently running a 90-day license, you will need to
consider purchasing a full license before yours expires. We will
be sending out notices to our customers to give you as much
advance notice as possible.

Please  contact  Claire  or  me  at  ContactUs@thatcadgirl.com  or
(954) 223-4495 if you have questions or need pricing.
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